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      Wednesday 6th November 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers,   

 

Theatre comes to Haywood Village in November 

 

There’s trouble in Little Wren’s neighbourhood. The autumn leaves are changing colour but the forest is in 

danger and a full moon is on its way. Join us for a new fairy-tale about how we care for our world. There’ll be 

live music, puppetry, martial arts mayhem and a whole ton of autumn leaves in this brand-new story for 

children of all ages.  

 

On Thursday 14th November 2024, Year 4 children, in association with Bristol Old Vic Theatre School, will present 

Little Wren and the Autumn Moon to a community audience. This is a show for all ages and adults will enjoy it 

too! 

 

Following the success of The Farmer and the Clown last year, we are excited to be hosting another 

performance, with thanks from funding from our PTFA.  The show will take place in the school hall from 5-6pm. 

Doors will be open from 4:30pm for a community audience to enjoy.  

 

The Year 4 children will be helping to host the event, and the theatre company of actors will be performing 

this show.  The show is scheduled to be performed at the Bristol Old Vic as well, and you can see more 

information about the show here: https://bristololdvic.org.uk/whats-on/little-wren  

  

We are placing a maximum limit of 4 children attending per 1 

adult. Children have to be accompanied by an adult who has 

purchased a ticket to the performance. Adults must accompany 

and be responsible for children at this event.  

 

Tickets for the performance can be purchased by clicking this link 

or scanning the QR code.  https://square.link/u/llNeVsZ1 

 

Ticket prices start at £6 for adults and £4 for children. There are also comfy seats, 

refreshments and pre-show pamper tickets available. 

 

Note: children in year 4 who are helping host the performance do not need to 

purchase a ticket for the event, but accompanying adults and siblings will need 

tickets. 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mr Jones & Year 4 Teachers – Mrs Short & Miss Johnson 

https://bristololdvic.org.uk/whats-on/little-wren
https://square.link/u/llNeVsZ1

